Postponed HS2
HS2 Community Event

We recently sent you an invitation to an
HS2 Community event which was to be held on
18 March at Westbury Village Hall.

This event is now postponed, we will be back
in touch with a new date.

We apologise for any inconvenience this may have
caused.

L
F'March invite (02/20)

Return address: High Speed Two Limited, One Eversholt Street, London NW1 2DN



HS2 has postponed

the Community Event
scheduled for

Wednesday 18 March 2020

We will be back in touch
shortly with a new date.

Freephone 08081 434 434
Minicom 08081 456 472

Email hs2enquiries@hs2.org.uk

Website www.hs2.org.uk

To keep up to date with what is
happening in your local area, visit:

www.hs2inyourarea.co.uk




